
Town of Avon 

Public Notice 

 

NOTICE IS HERE BY GIVEN to please remove any graveside decorations from the gravestone at 

the AVON COMETERY located on Avon Store Rd.  All decorations may be placed back at the 

gravestone on the second Sunday of May.  This notice is in compliance with Town Ordinance 

Number 2019-02.  If you have any questions concerning this ordinance, please contact the Town 

Sexton, Allen Peters at supervisor1@townofavonwi.gov. 

 

Stephanie Schwartzlow  

Avon Town Clerk 
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